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13rth / 14th October   Enrolment Sunday 
Saturday 6pm: Jimmy & Mary Smith, 
Anniv, Breda Martin-Lynch, Months 
Memory. 
Muff Vigil: 7.30pm: John Russell, Anniv. 
Corlea 9am:   Sunday Mass 
10.30am:  Mary Kelly, First Anniversary. 
12noon:   Kathleen Owens, Months 
Memory. 

20th/ 21st  October     Mission Sunday 
 Saturday 6pm: James & Mary Ann Proudfoot, 
Anniv. Michael & Catherine Hand & dec 
relatives, Anniv. 
Muff Vigil: 7.30pm: Hugh Farrelly, Anniv. 
Corlea 9am:Sunday Mass   
10.30am: Joe Clarke, First Anniversary. 
12noon:   Eileen McKenna, Anniv. 
 

Tuesday: 10a.m Nellie & James Owens, Anniv. 
Wednesday: 10a.m Mass 
 

Thursday: 10a.m.Mass  
Friday 10a.m. Mass 
 

  

Reborn 
through 
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Child 
Safeguarding: 
 
The Parish 
Office: 
Meeting with 
Bishop: 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd and 4th Saturday of the month. Baptismal 
preparation meeting on 1st November at 8p.m. in The Parish Centre, with 
Team C.         Please note ALL BAPTISMS TAKE PLACE IN KINGSCOURT. 
 

The Rosary is recited on each Monday evening during October in Kingscourt 
at 7p.m. The Rosary is also prayed each morning before Mass. All welcome. 
 

The Kingscourt Bethany Bereavement Support Team is available in 
Kingscourt. They hold a five week healing programme beginning on 
November 5th at 8p.m. in The Parish Centre for all who have been bereaved 
at any time. Confidentiality assured. Contact 9667186 to reserve a place. 
 

We welcome the Sacramental Classes and their families at enrolment Masses 
in preparation for First Holy Communion and Confirmation this weekend. We 
welcome Davida Barberiri as our guest speaker at Masses. 
 

Each year the Diocesan Office levies each parish of the diocese in support of 
our sick and retired Priests who have generously served this Diocese and its 
people. Our levy is €6000.A special collection will take place at all Masses 
this weekend and your support of this cause and generosity is deeply 
appreciated. 
Our Child Safeguarding Team members will attend training at St. Anne’s 
Parish Centre, Navan on this Monday 15th October at 8p.m as part of their 
continual professional development and to ensure best practice in our 
parish. 
The Parish Office is open 10.30a.m. – 12.30p.m. Monday/Tuesday/Thursday 
Friday 
Our new Bishop will meet with the priests of this Deanery on Thursday next 
to discuss current pastoral needs and future planning in the diocese. 
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All Masses in November and on the First Friday and Saturday of each month 
are offered for those whose names are inscribed on the annual November 
List of the Dead. You are asked to complete the New Altar List of the Dead 
available from all the Churches this weekend or from your box of planned 
giving envelopes and return them by November 1st. to the Church or Parish 
Office. 
Next weekend is Mission Sunday and we welcome Fr. Oliver McCrossan from 
The Columban Fathers in Dalgan Park to our parish. We thank all our 
parishioners for the support of the Mission Churches. Our Sunday Mass 
Collection will be to support the Missions.  
 

Adoration continues at The Parish Centre on each Tuesday from 10.30a.m. – 
7.30p.m. Please feel welcome to call in and pray during the day, praying 
especially for vocations to the priesthood in our Diocese. 
 

On Friday next, Bishop Tom Deenihan, newly ordained Bishop of Meath will 
make his first pastoral visit to our parish to officially open and bless the new 
ASD unit at Saint Joseph’s School. We commend the dedication of the School 
Board of Management who have worked tirelessly these past few years to 
provide this state of the art educational unit making it a reality for our 
community. We wish every blessing to one and all. It’s a great day for our 
community! 
The Diocese of Meath provided recent training for  parish personnel in recent 
weeks in GDPR. The Parish is committed to observing the legal requirement 
on data protection so that personal information relating to our parishioners 
is used and retained only in accordance with the reason for which it was first 
given. The Parish Office has implemented a new protocol for “clean desk” 
practice.  

Collections: This week’s collection:: €1786  Many thanks.   
Development Fund Target €2000    Received: €2515 
 

 

 

Community Notices: 
 

Anam Cara meeting for bereaved parents takes place in Mullingar Park Hotel on October 17th at 7p.m.Further 
information from 085 2888888 or info@anamcara.ie  Five week free basic course in smartphone, tablet etc in 
Kingscourt Community Centre commencing on October 18th , call 046 9280790. Warm congratulations to local 
architect Niall Smith and his team on the prestigious Conservation Award for a single development at an awards 
ceremony in The Mansion House. Shercock first responders Days on October 16th and 17th, call 087 9661712.  
Church Gate collection in aid of Sr.Consilio and Cuan Mhuire on October 21st/22nd. All welcome to The Billy 
O’Brien Concert today in Dalgan Park at 3p.m. in aid of the Columban Missions. Spanish Classes in Baileboro 
commencing on October 19th, call 087 7414735. Residential Bereavement weekend in Manresa on November 
23rd. Bookings with Anne 087 2050514.Cavan Civil Defence (Kingscourt) will commence First Aid Training in 
November. Further details soon!  Yoga in Gym an Ri on Saturdays from 11.15a.m. – 12.15p.m. and all are 
welcome.free Coaching Training for future coaches, mentors and leaders, call 046 9067337 for information. 
Cavan Library are hosting Relax Kids free activity for parents and children under 5 years in The Library in 
Kingscourt at St.Mary’s Hall on October 22nd at 2.30p.m.Booking essential at 042 9665779.Thanks to all who 
supported Sadie’s Coffee Morning in aid of the Hospice Day realising €1445 
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